
District 1 Report for AWSC for Feb. 3-4, 2018 
 

We hosted a AMIAS Orientation & Training Jan 21, 2018 here in 
Tallahassee with Charon and Lily presiding. 
Would like to have an Alateen meeting in Tallahassee by mid to late 
2021.  
We working on starting a new Al-Anon meeting at the new Health & 
Wellness Center. 
Creating a Hospitality/Event Coordinator position. 
Public Outreach will be reaching out to TV & Radio Stations in town. 
We are working on our local website to create more interest for members 
& potential members. 
 
I'm really excited about AWSC this coming weekend!! 
 
 
 
Adrienne 
DR 
 
 


